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Affordable Early Childhood Education

It is our vision for every child to have access to early childhood education at Charlotte Children’s
Center, regardless of their family’s ability to pay.

CCC is dedicated to working with all families in need of financial assistance. We encourage
families to apply for the Childcare Financial Assistance Program (CCFAP)

More Information about Childcare Financial Assistance

Application for Childcare Financial Assistance

If you want to talk more with someone about paying for childcare at CCC, please contact Kelly
or Lindsay.


https://dcf.vermont.gov/benefits/ccfap
https://outside.vermont.gov/dept/DCF/Shared%20Documents/Benefits/CCFAP-Application.pdf

